
 

 

14th December 2023 

 

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

   

To support the children’s learning in thematic, we have organised a trip to the British Museum to 
visit the Ancient Egyptian artefacts displayed there.   

 

Both classes will be going on Monday 22th January. 

 

All classes will leave school at 9am on their allotted day and will return by 3.15pm.  Please ensure 
your child is in by 8:45am in order to prepare for the day ahead properly.  We will travel by train 
from Sanderstead to Balham and then by underground to Tottenham Court Road.  From there we 
will walk 5 minutes to the museum.  We have applied for free travel and the museum is free so 
there is no cost for this trip.  

 

There will be an opportunity to visit the children’s gift shop in the museum and the children may 
bring a maximum of £5.00 to spend on items of interest. 

 

Please complete the consent form using the link below to the google form.  If your child requires a 
school packed lunch for the trip, please also indicate this on the google form and complete the 
accompanying form to order a lunch. 

 

https://forms.gle/N8zUGGKP44nUzfVJ9 

 

If you would like to come with us to help on the trip please speak to your child’s teacher, there 
may be a place available.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year 6 Team 

 

https://forms.gle/N8zUGGKP44nUzfVJ9

